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Dear St Andrews Parishioners 

  
Our Parish Council has made limited funds available to enable us to help our parishioners 
only who are in dire need as a result of the Covid-19 lockdown measures in our country at this 
time. 
 
This assistance will be in the form of a “grocery only” voucher. Anyone who is in need and 
would like us to consider their case, in order to benefit from this initiative, should contact 
either: 
 
 

 
 

 
All requests will be treated in total confidence. 

 
 
 

 

  

Paddy Holgate on  083 292 2470 

Fr Stewart  on 071 361 2222 or        
010 015 0852 


